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In the light of the declaration of “State of Public Health Emergency” 
on March 9, 2020; “Community Quarantine” on March 12, 2020;  
“Enhanced Community Quarantine” on March 15, 2020 for the whole 
of National Capital Region; and “State of Calamity” for the entire 
country on March 16, 2020, the filing of all appeals or motions for 
reconsideration on denied applications for accreditation for CY 
2020 that were received by the concerned health care providers by 
February 24, 2020 shall be given automatic extension and may be 
filed until April 30, 2020.

The appeals or MRs may be filed with the Accreditation Committee 
through the Accreditation Department via email at  accre@philhealth.
gov.ph.

Further, the filing of application for continuous accreditation of 
health care professional/s whose accreditation is/are expiring on 
March 9, 2020 to April 15, 2020 shall be automatically extended until 
April 30, 2020. 
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